
 

CIRCULAR No #070 /GEN /2024-25                                                                                             Date: 07.11.2024  
 
To,  
All Member Industries of DCCIA Pune.  
 

SUBJECT: - Oath-Taking by employees  for their  Commitment to vote in 
upcoming Maharashtra  Vidhan Sabha Elections on 20th November  
 
Dear Members,  
 
As are aware that  the  Maharashtra Vidhan Sabha (State Legislative Assembly) elections are scheduled to 
take place in our state on 20-11-24.  
 
The Office of DCCIA has  been requested by Mr Datta Pawar – Assistant Labour Commissioner to inform 
our members to encourage their employees  to participate actively in this democratic process. 
 
Accordingly, members are requested to conduct a oath taking ceremony of their employees with all team 
members and staff wherein they  collectively pledge/oath to vote in the upcoming election. You are also 
requested to take a photograph of the employees  while taking the aforesaid  oath and  send  it via 
WhatsApp to Assistant Labour Commissioner, Mr. Datta Pawar, at his mobile number -  7775963065. 
 
A circular received from the Assistant Labour Commissioner office is attached. 
 
Thanks & Regards  
 
For Deccan Chamber of Commerce, Industries & Agriculture, Pune  
 

Abhishek Sathe 
Senior Manager – Administration & Business Development. 
Deccan Chamber of Commerce Industries & Agriculture Pune. 
Mobile No.8956918543  
Land Line No. 8956918542 
Email: gm@dcciapune.org 
Web: www.dcciapune.org 
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